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It's been a busy couple of months at Ardross Nursery for both children and staff...............

Firstly we would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience during our recruitment period.
 
We are delighted to confirm that Tracy Adamson has started in her role as Senior Early Years Practitioner !
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A few words from Tracy..........

[bookmark: _GoBack]"Hi everyone, I would like to introduce myself to you and share a little of my history.  I have worked in childcare all of my adult life (as you can tell has been a long time)!!  I have worked mostly in day nurseries, but have also been a registered childminder and a foster carer.  I am married with 2 grown-up children and 2 special little granddaughters. 
 
I am looking forward to working with your children, getting to know their individual personalities,  and supporting them on their journey towards more formal education". 
 



We would also like to express our sincere thanks to Hayley our Relief Staffbank Practitioner who supported our group during this period, and to Beata who stepped up as Acting Senior Early Years Practitioner. 

I am sure you will agree both ladies did a fantastic job ! Thank you Ladies !

We are also delighted to advise that Elicia Steell (your manager) will return from maternity leave on Friday 2nd Dec, with handover of Ardross Nursery planned for Thursday 8th December 2016.
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Children's Learning:

This month we have been learning about the signs of Autumn, which animals hibernate, and how they prepare for the big sleep.  We have taken part in various craft activities using natural resources from our local environment to create texture, colour and shape. 



This week we were asked by the children to find out more about seagulls as they had been watching them while playing in the park. 

We learnt many interesting facts, even some the staff did not know about, e.g did you know that seagulls are very clever birds, they will take a piece of bread and drop it onto the water to attract fish to the surface then they will swoop down and catch the fish !! 
 


Dates for your Diary

Fri 16th Dec 2016 - Christmas Concert / 
                                Fundraiser

Fri 23rd Dec 2016 - Last day of term

Monday 9th Jan 2017 - First day of term
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If you have any suggestions for our newsletters or any aspect of our service
,
 please drop a note in our suggestion box, or speak with any member of staff 
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Parent Consultation.

Thank you to the 3 parents who took the time to complete our mini Questionnaire.

A separate feedback sheet has been collated, and copies will be provided with details of parents grading / views & suggestions, in addition to our planned actions / next steps.

We will liaise closely with the Committee as we work towards these and other improvements.

We appreciate that such feedback takes up valuable time, however we really do respect & value your views and opinions ! 

These are key to informing our practice to ensure we are achieving the best possible outcomes for your child / family.

Thank you once again.

Tracy, Beata & Debbie
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